
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/15/2014 2:00:15 PM

Redacted Marzia Zafar (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject:

Tried to get into Frenchie and it was impossible. Went to Clamato and it was wonderful too. France is tres Bon

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

SB GT&S 0094062
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